November 14, 2023

Cathy Tymko, Superintendent ,
Sunrise School Division s cnmmnemnnsl
Box 1206

Beausejour, MB

ROE 0CO

Dear Ms. Cathy Tymko:

We are submitting petitions from parents and guardians who have children attending
Ecole Dugald School.

On behalf of these parents, we are requesting the Board of Trustees pass a by-law in
accordance with the Manitoba School Act, Section 80 (2) for Religious Instruction to be
conducted in Ecole Dugald School for the 2023/2024 school year.
Thank you for your consideration of the request. We look forward to your reply.
Respectfully,
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aura Lawrence
CEF of Manitoba Discovery Time Director

Encl.

cc: C. Mckay



